Grade 3 Weekly Newsletter 
September 25-29, 2016

Dear Parents, 
 	The toilet paper challenge in support of the local food bank continues.  Please take a moment to send in some toilet paper if you haven’t already.  The class that collects the most will receive a prize.  On your next trip to the store please remember to buy an extra package. 
	
Homework:    **All homework is due on Friday. Please don’t return your homework duotang till then.
1. In math we are continuing working on patterns and identifying the pattern rule.   Students should be able to identify increasing, decreasing and repeating patterns. 
2. Students can continue to practice Math concepts on Sumdog.  If they are going to play on tablets or on the computer we might as well try to get them playing Math games.  
3. We have include a math game “Who’s got the bigger number?”  Students practiced this in class so they should know how to  
4. Spelling – Please practice spelling at home.  A spelling check-in will take place each Wednesday and new words will be sent home.  There are many fun ways to get kids to practice.  Have them write the words in white crayon and then colour over with marker to watch their words appear.  Write them in rainbow colours.  Other great ways to strengthen word skills are games like scrabble (double the score if they spell a word on their list), or hangman.   Word searches and word games are always great for the car.  Homework doesn’t have to be done at home!
5. Please read at least 15 minutes a night. Please use the reading log below to record what you have read. Remember Fantastic 3’s for every 15 mins you read you will earn $10 in classroom bucks!! If you would like to borrow books from us, please let us know.

	Day of the Week
	Title of The Book
	Minutes 
Read
	Parent’s Initials

	Monday
	

	
	

	Tuesday
	

	
	

	Wednesday
	

	
	

	Thursday
	

	
	



Reminders:
1. If you haven’t sent in your child’s agenda money, please do so. It is $7.00. Also, please read page 9 to 12 and sign page 12 in your child’s agenda.
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]We are having our Terry Fox walk on September 28st.  Parents are welcome to attend.  There is a pledge sheet that went home or you can send in a  donation for the Terry Fox Foundation.  Any support is greatly appreciated.
3. September 26, 2017 is a ½ day for students.  Students will travel home at 12:00 on their regular Friday buses.  
4. CARE ASSEMBLY – SEPTEMBER 29th 2017 – 11:00
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get in contact with us. 
S. Robins and A. Bush      
Sara.robins@nbed.nb.ca
alison.bush@nbed.nb.ca
